Dear Sirs,

I am familiar with Gavray Meadow having worked there many times as a volunteer with Bicester Green Gym. I want Cherwell District Council to refuse this application to build houses near this sensitive and ancient site of bio-diversity until a full and total plan for both the east and west sites is submitted and agreed by all interested parties to give it the maximum possible protection so that it is preserved as an asset for all the inhabitants of Bicester.

I live in Bure Park and greatly value the nature reserve here which is both very accessible but also preserves ancient features, trees, plants and wild life. This is what I would like to see happen at Gavray Meadow when the new houses are built.

Yours faithfully,

Patrick Moles

47 Mullein Road,

Bicester,

OX26 3WX

